Hythe and Dibden cricket club treasurers report 

This has been a very bad year for the club for a number of reasons,

This was a very hard year with 25% of all league cricket and all pre season cricket was cancelled due to weather. 16 league games called off which would have amounted £1,520. However we actually higher this by £200, thanks to the captains for chasing.

On the bad side we got caught out by high energy prices when we came off our fixed rate at the worse time, we have over the winter had to use some of our reserves. Sky pit their prices up.

May kept us going as a club  with the fete and the bar taking 25%of its taking in that one month, thanks to  Dawn for organising the fete and every one that helped. Thanks to Mike for running a very busy bar in this month.

In summery this has been a very bad year, for the club making a huge loss.

  But What can we do 

1) Hope for a dry May 
2) Think of new ways to raise money, sponsorship ect  - thanks to James for putting in time and effort in to this
3) Prices have come down and sky will probably go unless they come back with a very good deal.
4) Support the club by using the bar, attending events ect.
5) Pay your match fees and membership with out being chased 
6) Ask your work places if they would sponsor us ect.

Thanks 
John 



